

30-15 29th Street Astoria, NY 11102 FAX: 718.956.2765

PRINCIPAL-Dora Danner TEL: 718.956.2760 ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL-Peggy Papathomas ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL-Panayiota Karaiskos



September 2022

Dear Pre-Kindergarten Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Pre-Kindergarten 2022-2023! The Pre-K teachers want to welcome you and your child with a fun filled year with lots of learning and growth! We are looking forward to helping your child grow, develop, and learn many exciting new things with their classmates this year. Our goal is to ensure that our students are gaining the confidence to be independent learners and thinkers.

The first few weeks of school are a time of transition and becoming familiar with our daily routines, as we are getting to know each other. We will then explore our thematic units that include engaging hands-on activities for your child to participate and ask questions.

We look forward to a smooth year by working together. If you have any questions or concerns, kindly reach us through our email or Google Classroom.

Thank you for your cooperation and support this school year.

Sincerely, Pre-Kindergarten Teachers



30-15 29th Street Astoria, NY 11102 FAX: 718.956.2765

PRINCIPAL-Dora Danner TEL: 718.956.2760 ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL-Peggy Papathomas ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL-Panayiota Karaiskos

September 2022

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to Pre-Kindergarten! We are very excited that your child will be joining us. This is our supply list for the coming year. Please label everything with your child's name.

- Change of clothes in a Ziplock bag labeled
- Crib Sheet and small blanket in a Ziplock bag labeled for rest time.
- A large full-size backpack (no wheels)
- 1 two pocket folder
- Family picture
- 1 box of tissues
- 1 gallon size Ziploc bags (with zipper)
- 1 sandwich size Ziploc bags
- 1 package of baby wipes
- Please send in one snack enough for the whole class (18 children) once a month. (Always peanut free)

Thank you so much! The Pre-Kindergarten Team